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23rd June 2025 

 

Following the recent Have Your Say consultation with staff, students, and parents, 
we will be introducing some changes to our school uniform over the coming years. 
These changes aim to reflect the feedback we've received—particularly the desire 
to better prepare students for future employment by encouraging high standards 
of personal presentation and linking this to Cowley’s Professional Standards. We 
are planning to introduce a new uniform in the coming years but ahead of this, 
some slight adjustments to our current uniform expectations will take effect from 
September 2025. 

On Wednesday 18th June we held a parent consultation to ensure that parents 
remain actively involved in shaping these changes. I would like to thank the 
parents that attended this meeting and helped us by providing their views and 
opinions. What is clear at this very early stage is that we will be moving away from 
the traditional different coloured uniform for boys and girls and moving towards a 
more consistent approach i.e. the same colours. 

We will be carrying out further student voice activities in the coming weeks and 
also providing some opportunities for our Year 6 students to have an input into the 
process during their transition days. We value your input and look forward to 
working together to raise standards across the college, helping our students to be 
as prepared as possible for the next stage of their lives. Thank you, as always, for 
your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Cormack 

Principal 

 


